
Dear Mayor Santos and Councillors of the Town of Kingsville 
 
A group of local business owners that represent many businesses within the town have met 
numerous times over the last few months to discuss the Covid 19 situation and to determine 
what we feel is needed to help support small business in Kingsville.  We are looking to discuss 
and partner together to help us build up from our losses this past year and to come out 
stronger after we are past this pandemic 
 
We have determined our top 5 and would like to present them to you during our council 
declaration on Monday. Our number one concern is Tourism and our secondary concern 
Covid19 Relief support.  
 
 
Sincerely 
Local Business Owners in the Town of Kingsville 
 
Cc: 
Dennis Rogers- Greenheart Kitchen 
Jennifer & James Flynn- The Grove Hotel 
Trevor Loop- Jack’s, Banded Goose Brewery and Distinctive Inns of Kingsville 
Beth Riddiford- My Cousin’s Closet 
Jodie Scherer- Tangles Hair Spa 
Heather Brown- The Main Grill & Ale House 
Chris Bishop-Pinnacle Plus Reality 
Tony Smith – The Garage Gym 
 
 
 


